
June 3, 2022
4 Sivan 5782

Dear Emanuelites and Friends of Emanuel,
Effective June 3, we are updating our COVID prevention policies:

We now STRONGLY encourage individuals to wear masks when joining
gatherings at Emanuel Congregation. We kindly request adults who have not been
immunized to continue in joining us virtually until they can be immunized.

We will continue to meet and eat in person, for those who are comfortable joining us.

Respecting all Choices
Please remember to be respectful of everyone's individual choices regarding
mask-wearing, handshaking, and personal space. Thank you for your participation in
keeping our congregants, staff, and visitors safe and for respecting all personal choices.

Sincerely,
Emanuel Congregation COVID-19 Task Force
David Rakofsky, Temple President
Cantor Michelle Drucker Friedman
Sarabeth Salzman, Executive Director

Emanuel Congregation Mission statement
At Emanuel Congregation, we open our doors to all who seek richer, more meaningful lives. Together, our
diverse community engages in prayer, lifelong learning and tikkun olam (repairing the world), empowering
adults and children alike to apply Jewish values to our everyday lives and to be a collective force for good.


